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The City of Denton has been working diligently on seeking public engagement for the Briercliff
Park & Pecan Creek Regional Trail Master Plans. Parks and Recreation will attend the State of the
City on November 17, 2022, We would love to see you in person and hear your feedback. The
Parks and Recreation department will prepare final recommendations for the Master Plans by

December. For more information about each project and to provide feedback, please visit
www.discussdenton.com.




